
Shenandoah Valley Elementary PTO Update 

February 2017 
Our NEW PTO page is at https://www.parkwayschools.net/domain/618  

Like Us on our NEW Facebook page 

Find past monthly updates here! 

 

Thank YOU! 
Thank you to the Trivia Night Committee for a FANTASTIC trivia night last Saturday!  This is a huge time 

commitment and your work is so appreciated:  Becky & Rob Boswell, Dawn Carey, Michele & Lance Duvall, 

Deanne Emry, Steve Kadyk, Sonya Land, Jessica Maiden, Trista McSwain, Megan Morford, Gayle & Rich Piepho, 

Nancy Woehler, and Parkway Central H. S. and Rockwood Summit H. S. National Honor Society members. 

 

Thank you to the following people who baked birthday treats for our staff in January:  Missy Bredbenner, Beth 

Chausow, Tin Chin, Kristen Drennan, Tulika Katyal, Laurie Loudenback, and Carrie Roberts. 

 

Pancake Breakfast – Saturday, February 11, 2017 
Shenandoah Valley Dads will be flipping pancakes as an early Valentine’s Day gift to their families—come join us!  

Cost is $5 per person for pancakes, turkey sausage, orange juice and coffee.  Send in your reservation with your 

payment today!  The Pancake Breakfast needs Dads to help flip pancakes as well as volunteers to help on the day of 

the event.  Please contact James Johnson at hootenjohnson@gmail.com or 214-728-5261 if you can help. 

 

Screenagers Movie – February 7, 2017 
Hello Parkway Central Community! 

 

Join us for a special screening of the movie “Screenagers: Growing up in the Digital Age” on 

Tuesday, February 7, 2017 (5:30PM) at Parkway Central Middle School. This is a limited seating 

event and screening is open to adults and 6th grade and older students. Watch the trailer and buy 

tickets at screenagersmovie.com. Tickets can be bought by clicking on the “Find a Screening” tab 

and filtering by “Parkway Central”.  The first one listed is the 7:30 showing, which is sold out, and 

the second one listed is the 5:30 showing.  If you have any questions, please contact Namita 

Paranjothi (nparanjothi@gmail.com). 

 
 

Box Tops – due on February 24, 2017 
Box Tops are due on Friday, February 24, 2017.  Students may turn them in on the sheets or in the baggies provided 

by their teachers. 

 

Book Fair – February 27 – March 2, 2017 
We need lots of volunteers to help set up, tear down, and work the Scholastic Book Fair!  Sign up here!  Setup will 

be on Friday, Feb. 24, from 9 a.m. to noon, and tear down will be on Friday, March 2, from 9 a.m. to noon.  Hours 

that the Book Fair will be open are as follows: 

Monday, Feb. 27:  9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Tuesday, Feb. 28:  9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 1:  9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Thursday, March 2:  9 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

 

CycleBar Chesterfield 
This new business to Chesterfield wanted to give our community a chance to try them out!  Shenandoah Valley 

parents and anyone else you would like to invite can attend a free ride on Tuesday, March 7, 2017, from 8 – 9 p.m.  

They do recommend at least 20 riders for the group ride to be as dynamic as possible.  On the day of our scheduled 

class, our group just needs to show up, clip in and ride! They will provide shoes for everyone along with 

complimentary water bottles and snacks. Their concierge level service and premium amenities are a part of what 
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makes CycleBar a one-of-a-kind exercise experience.  Parents can check out their Facebook page 

(https://www.facebook.com/CycleBarChesterfield) for more info on their location specifically.  More information is 

also available on their website: http://chesterfield.cyclebar.com.  

 

Furniture for School Lobby 
The school is looking to replace the red couches in the lobby with nicer chairs and tables.  If you have a connection 

with a local furniture store, please contact Sonya at sonya@mathisfun.org with more information. 

 

Yearbook Orders Due 
Yearbook order forms are due back to school by February 27, 2017.  Checks should be made out to Lifetouch or 

orders can be placed online. 

 

Election – Tuesday, April 4, 2017 
Be sure to vote on April 4, 2017!  There are 11 candidates for the three open seats on the Parkway School Board.  

Their bios can be found here. 

 

Save the Date 
Saturday, February 11, 2017 – Pancake Breakfast  

Monday, February 27, 2017 – Yearbook Order Forms due 

February 27 – March 2, 2017 – Book Fair 

Thursday, March 9, 2017 – Spring Class Parties, 2:55-3:55 p.m. 

Sunday, April 9, 2017 - Family Fitness Biathlon 

Thursday, April 13, 2017 - Friends & Family Breakfast, 8 – 9 a.m., Library 

Friday, April 28, 2017 – Fun With Dads Kickball Tournament & Kona Ice  

Saturday, April 29, 2017 – Beautification Day, 8 – 11 a.m. 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 – Menchies Frozen Yogurt Fundraiser, 4-10 p.m.  
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